
 

  

 

May 20, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

         Sadly, I am sending this communication to let you know that based on the current circumstances 
with Covid 19, we are not planning to run the WACC/SACC programs for at least the months of 
September and October of the 20-21 school year.  Although this is a fluid situation and could change, we 
feel it is best to inform you now of our intentions moving forward.  As we await state guidelines, we 
know that the CDC is now recommending health screenings for possible Coronavirus of all students and 
staff every day, social distancing, and enhanced cleaning protocols. With that said, our primary focus will 
be on planning and ensuring that the regular school day is running safely and efficiently.  When we are 
confident that we have accomplished this task, we will work towards the goal of reopening the 
WACC/SACC programs since this is a vital service to our community.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Havers 

Assistant Superintendent PreK-5 
 
 
 


